OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 24 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2629 without my signature.

This bill would increase the fee that court reporters can charge for a court proceeding
transcript.

This bill results in additional pressure to the General Fund by increasing costs to the
judicial system. It covers spending that is more appropriately considered during the
budget process.
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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